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May 11, 1931.

Professor F. Clarke, 
Department of Education, 
McGill University.

Dear Professor Clarke,

With reference to your letter of 

the 8thf and as I intimated to you in our conversation 

the other day, we shall not expeat you to be back in 

time for the opening of the aessoh, but if you are 

here by October 4th it will be all right, 

of course, make the necessary arrangements with the 

Dean .

You will.

Tours faithfully,

Principal
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